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To: A303 Stonehenge

Subject: A303 Stonehenge road widening scheme
Date: 01 April 2022 19:48:35

Dear Secretary:

To a lay person like myself it seems obvious that a World Heritage Site-
-one of the most famous in the country--should receive better
protection from modern intrusion.

I understand there is the possibility for a re-examination of the the
Development Consent Order. This seems fitting. Have alternatives been
fully vetted? Have the cost of even doing this project been updated? Do
you know what impact carbon emissions will have on the Stones? I
assume the World Heritage Committee has weighed in; have you
attended to their comments?

Please re-exam this decision. It seems a poor choice.

Sincerely,
Betty Winholtz





